GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR GENERAL OF POLICE
POLICE HEADQUARTERS::ITANAGAR

NO.PHQ/PER-90/2013 Dated Itanagar the .2 ?3} ’ Sept'2021.

NOTICE
In connection with the recruitment for the post of Sub-Inspector under Sports quota in
Arunachal Pradesh Police Department, this is for information to all concerned that the call letters of the

accepted candidates has been sent to their respective address by post, However, if any candidate did not
receive the call letter, the department will issue duplicate call letter on 27-09-2021 from 1000 hours to 1600
hours at PHQ ltanagar.

Hence, the concerned candidates are directed to report PHQ ltanagar on 27-09-2021 from
1000 hours to 1600 hours along with a recent passport size photograph with a valid ID proof document.

Any further development related fo the recruitment of Sub-Inspector (Sports Quota) will be
intimated through the Arunachal Pradesh Police website www.arunpol.nic.in

Asstt. Inspector General of Police (E)
Police Headquarters, ltanagar,
Arunachal Pradesh.

Memo NO.PHQ/PER-90/2013 Dated tanagar the .21 > "Sept2021.
Copy to:

1. Al DC/ADC AP for wide publicity and circulation.

2. All SP AP for wide publicity and circulation.

3. The principal PTC B/Dewa, SP (T), Comdt. 1st 2nd, 3rd 4t & 56 IRBN. Comdt 15t & 9nd AAPBN for
wide publicity,

4. The In charge, Computer cell, PHQ, for uploading the above notice in the website of Arunachal

Pradesh Police.

5. Office copy.
Asslt. Inspector General of Police (E)
Police Headquarters, ltanagar,
Arunachal Pradesh




